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Board of Directors Meeting

December 4, 2014
President Jay Heelon called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. with all board members present.   
SECRETARY
None
TREASURER
Brian Campbell distributed and reviewed the final Auditors’ Report for the fiscal year ending on October 31, 2014. Brian noted that record setting revenue resulted in a better than expected year-end profit. Brian congratulated fellow board members for job well done controlling expenses.

Brian presented the FY15 budget noting that he met with various board members over the past month to determine expected costs and revenue. Board members praised Brian for his thoroughness in preparing the budget.


Motion by John Griffin, seconded by John Johnson, to extend the $150 assessment for the Stabilization Fund. Vote unanimous. Motion passed.


Motion by Gary Walsh, seconded by Jason Howarth, to approve the FY15 budget as presented (see attached) including a 1% increase in member dues. Vote unanimous. Motion passed. 

Motion by Jim Cassin, seconded by Mark Duffy, to accept the Treasurer's report.  Vote unanimous.  Motion passed.

HOUSE COMMITTEE
None

GREENS COMMITTEE
None
TOURNAMENT COMMITTEE
None
COMMUNICATIONS COMMITTEE

None
OLD BUSINESS:
Board members discussed the meeting with the owners of 70 Olde Canal Drive held earlier today. The meeting was cordial and it was agreed that it is in the best interest of both parties to work together to resolve outstanding property encroachments. Documents provided by Gerry Foley were reviewed and were very helpful as a guide to discussion.
John Griffin agreed to meet with Gerry Foley and Jack Hassett to develop a recommendation for new property lines that would protect the integrity of the golf course.
NEW BUSINESS
Motion by John Griffin, seconded by Gary Walsh, to adjourn.  Vote unanimous. Motion passed. The meeting was adjourned at 6:37 p.m.

NEXT MEETING

Wednesday, December 17th at 7:30 p.m.







Respectfully Submitted,








_____________________________








Garry P. Murphy, Secretary
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